
19th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we get ready to start the new term I just wanted to provide some information for you for the Summer term.

Staffing
We have had some staffing changes over the last half term as we have increased our staffing numbers so 
wanted to update you that we have recruited Coach Izzy, Coach Holly and Coach Dannielle to support the 
team over split days. 

Snack
We will be continuing with our small snack for the rest of this academic year. The snack provided will be rice 
cakes, breadsticks, crackers and fruit at club. Please feel free to pack a larger snack should your child 
require this. We ask any snacks brought in from home are healthy and allergen free in line with the Set Your 
Sights and school policies, with all of our settings being nut free. 
Please can we ask that snacks do not include chocolate or sweets.

Sibling bookings
We have opened our September registers for siblings joining the school in September and would encourage 
you to book any required spaces for the new academic year if needed. We are already full on some days and 
will open the bookings for new parents joining in September from 10am on Wednesday 20th April and expect 
that the club will be busy for the new year.

Suncream/Hats
As we get into the warmer weather, please do remember to send your children into club with suncream and 
sun hats. We go outside in most weather and will ask children to top up suncream and wear sunhats when 
the weather is warmer.

Updated Covid guidance from Department of Education
Please note the updated guidance regarding covid isolation from Friday 1st April. The Department of 
Education now advise:

• adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, 
should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume 
normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature

• children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and 
avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no 
longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend

• adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other 
people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 
and under, the advice will be 3 days

We will continue to run our Covid cancellation policy until the new academic year, where we will not charge 
for late cancellations of those isolating with a positive covid test.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kind Regards
Laura
Set Your Sights
www.setyoursights.net

http://www.setyoursights.net/

